
Order of Service 

March 3, 2024 

 

Welcome & Announcements 

 

Call to Worship 

 

Welcoming of New Members     Edward & Amanda Brey 

          Cody & Katie Mulliken 

                      Joni Nuernberg 

                 Lyle Wager 

 

Praise Songs                                           This Is Amazing Grace 

      There’s Nothing That Our God Can’t Do 

                                                    Great Are You Lord 

 

Scripture                               I Samuel  25:1-22 

 

Message                                  Why Revenge Is A Dangerous Thing 

                                     Pastor David Krueger 

  

Giving   

 

Congregational Prayer                             Conner Verduzco  

 

Hymn #459 (vs 1&2)                                        Faith Is The Victory 

 

Hymn #456 (vs 1,3&4)                                      Stand Up For Jesus 

 

Benediction                   

 

Thanks for joining us today! 

 

 

Announcements 

Thank You 

Thank you so much for the many cards & expressions of sympathy 

extended to us upon the loss of my mom. We are blessed to be a part 

of such a loving church family. ~Becky & Dave Wensink & family 

Thank you to Pastor David for his visit before surgery. To the church 

family for thoughts & prayers, cards & visits. A special thanks to the 

ladies with the meal train. Joan, Lynn, Cheryl & Debbie-the food was 

brought in hot, ready & delicious! Thanks to Ashley for her  

organization of it. It was a great help. So thankful for God’s healing 

hand. He is so Good. ~Barb Cook 
 

Financial Statements 

Financial statements for the month of January and the treasurer  

reports from 2023 are available in the church office during office 

hours (Tuesday-Thursday 8:30am-12:30pm). If you are unable to get 

to the office during those times please email the office at 

grc@gibbsville.org and one can be placed in your church mailbox. 
 

Dinner/Auction 

The dinner/auction is fast approaching! Mark April 27 on your  

calendar for a night of great food, laughs, & fast paced bidding fun! 

Proceeds from the auction this year will go towards the mission trip 

to South Carolina this summer that the high schoolers are attending. 
 

Reproductive Technology Questions 

The Alabama Supreme Court ruling has created broader public  

conversation & questions around the ethics of reproductive  

technology. For those with questions on the topic, please join one of 

our elders in the Library Conference room after the service. 
 

Women’s IF Table 

The next Women’s IF: Table Night will take place next Saturday, 

March 9th. Join us at the back of the sanctuary at 6:15pm for light 

snacks and refreshments, followed by IF: Table conversations from 

6:30-8:30pm. Build meaningful relationships with 2 hours, 4  

questions, 6 women per table. Visit IFTable.com to learn more. 
 

 

Weekly Gatherings 
 

This Week’s Calendar 
 

Sunday:  Prayer  Time in Matthew Room 8:15am 

    Sunday School for ages 3 years old-high school 

  (various locations downstairs) 10:15am 

    Women’s Bible Fellowship 10:15am in the 

  Fellowship Hall 

    Men Bible Study 10:20am in the Fellowship Hall 

    The Well-HS 6:30-8pm 
 

Monday:  The Well-MS 7-8:30pm 
 

Tuesday: GriefShare 6-8pm 
 

Wednesday:  GEMS Geocaching at Oostburg Park 6-7:30pm 

           Bell Choir Practice 6:15pm 

                        Choir Practice 7pm  
 

Thursday:  Read Thru The Bible 6pm (Isaiah 15-20) 
 

Saturday: Men’s Breakfast 6am 

     IF Table Conversation 6:15-8:30pm 
 

Upcoming Events 

March 11: IFit 

March 29: Easter Cantata 

March 29: Good Friday Community Service 

April 8: IFit 

April 13: Men’s Breakfast 

April 13: IF Table Conversation 

April 17: GEMS Awards Night 

April 20: Freezer Meal Workshop 

April: 20: Gents Pinewood Derby 

April 27: Dinner Auction 

 

New To Gibbsville Church 

Are you new to Gibbsville Church? We would love 

to hear from you. Scan this QR code & fill out our 

connect card. 

 

 

 



Announcements 

Missions On The Move 

Are you a high schooler needing some service hours? Retired & 

have some spare time? We are holding a Day of Service at Campus 

Life on Wednesday, March 27, & it is open to everyone in the  

congregation to pitch in. Projects are dependent on the weather & 

our number of volunteers, with more details to follow. If you’re 

interested in helping out, please sign up by the Missions Globe near 

the church office so we can get an idea of how many volunteers we 

can send & plan an appropriate service project. If you have any 

questions please contact Keith Wilterdink 920.627.8825. 
 

Easter Cantata 

Youth, kindergarten through 12th grade, wanting to sing along 

with a song in the Good Friday Cantata are invited to come 

Wednesday evenings from 7:30-7:45pm 
 

Men’s Bible Study 

All men are invited to the Fellowship Hall for a new Bible Study. 

This is a chance for men to grow in their faith and have some  

fellowship. Perhaps we can borrow or sneak some of the Women’s 

Bible Study coffee as well. 
 

Card Ministry 

Are you someone who likes to write/send cards to people? There is 

a card ministry in the works here at Gibbsville Church! If you are 

interested in joining and being a part of this new & exciting  

ministry contact Eve Survis at 920.838.2900 or ystroik@gmail.com 
 

VBS 

The time is already upon us to start thinking about VBS! Mark your 

calendars now for June 10-13 and plan on joining us for The Great 

Jungle Journey. Volunteer registration is AVAILABLE on  

gibbsville.org under the children’s ministry tab. Get signed up  

today! In the meantime, our craft people are already hard at work 

and are starting craft planning. If you have any old men’s dress ties 

that you are willing to donate we will take them off your hands!  
 

 

Contact Information 

Church Phone: (920) 564-3434 

Prayer Line: (920) 564-6530  

Email: grc@gibbsville.org 

Website: www.gibbsville.org  

Office Hours : Tues.-Thurs. 8:30am-12:30pm 

To Know God and Make Him Known 

March 3, 

 2024 

Announcements 

Informational Meeting 

There will be an informational church meeting next Sunday, 

March 10th after the worship service in the Sanctuary. There will 

be an update on the 1More Building Campaign and a vote on  

removing or keeping the Back house. Considering the 1More new 

addition space that will be available and the ongoing upkeep and 

maintenance of the Back house, the Property Committee, Deacons, 

and Elders are recommending it be removed. This decision will go 

before the church for a vote. That vote will be held on March 10th. 

If you have any questions feel free to contact any member of the 

Property Committee or Deacons. 
 

Kids Camp 

As you start to make your summer plans make sure to mark down 

Kids Camp on your calendar, July 26-28. You don’t want to miss 

this amazing weekend of being able to connect with some amazing 

kids from around Sheboygan County as you help them connect 

with the Lord on a deeper level. If you have never been involved 

before this would be a great year to try it out! 

 

Emails 

We are changing our email systems, so if you receive and email 

from church with a return address of mailsystem@fluro.io, that is 

NOT spam and is a valid email from church. That is an email that 

has been sent out from our SubSplash system. If you have any 

questions feel free to reach out to the church office. 


